
From: Kester, Tony
To: Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 7/24/2013 7:50:49 AM
Subject: FW: Policies and Procedures Manual

Surely we copied the correct version.

From: Sally Sherrin [mailto:sherrin@lancastercouncilonaging.org]
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 7:42 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Policies and Procedures Manual

Tony,

Thank you for taking the time to hear our concerns yesterday. Thanks also for the print copy of the policies and 
procedures.

However, I am confused as the print copy seems to be the same as the second version that was posted on your 
website. I have a copy of the third version that I have been using for implementation.

Which is the correct version?

Thanks,

Sally
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